
Lancaster 

 

 

  

  

   
   

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
For Immediate Release 
Sunday, April 15, 2018 
Contact: Jasmine Carr 

(972) 218-1306 Main 
 (972) 218-0906    Fax 

jcarr@lancaster-tx.com 

 

LANCASTER IHOP SHOOTING 
 

Lancaster, TX – On April 15, 2018 at approximately 1:49 p.m. the Lancaster 

Police Department responded to a shooting in progress at 790 N. Interstate 

Highway 35E (IHOP).  Officers located two gunshot victims in front of the 

restaurant. 

 

The male victim was pronounced deceased at the scene from apparent gunshot 

wounds. The female victim was transported to a local hospital with non-life-

threatening injuries.  

 

At this time, the shooter is in custody after turning himself into the Duncanville 

Police Department. This is an isolated incident. 

 

This is an ongoing investigation. An update will be released once the investigation 

has been completed. 
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